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Dear Parents,










22nd January 2016

Young Voices - Years 5 and 6
The children are practising hard and getting very excited at the prospect of their visit to the 02 next Thursday for the Young Voices Concert.  Parents attending will be able to download an app on the day with detailed information .Go to www.youngvoicesapp.co.uk  (Code09A34B).  Tickets and T-shirts will be sent home with your child today.
Year 2 - Street Detectives

On Monday the children enjoyed a walk through the local area by following maps.  They looked at many interesting buildings, including the old Northgate School and other features connected with their topic work, Street Detectives.
The Mighty Roast Dinner

The children thoroughly enjoyed their huge roast beef and Yorkshire pudding dinner on Thursday - I am sure they would like to say a big ‘thank you’ to Mrs Ashmore, our Cook and her team for producing such a delicious dinner!
Worksharing

We would like to invite you to see the children’s topic work as follows:

Nursery AM
Tues 22nd March at 11.15am

Nursery PM
Tues 22nd March at 2.45pm 
(please wait at main gates)

Nursery full-time (FT) - Tues 22nd March 2.45pm

Reception
Tues 22nd March at 2.30pm
 (please wait at the main gates
Year 1

Fri 11th March at 3.15pm

Year 2

TBA

Year 3

TBA

Year 4

TBA

Year 5

TBA

Year 6

Mon 21st March at 3.00pm
Foundation

Foundation are hoping to book a trip to Boydells Farm at the beginning of the summer term.  This is a wonderful day trip out.  Further details for this will follow in due course.

If anyone has any spare large storage boxes, with lids for Foundation toy storage please let the staff know.  They are also looking for donated and/or borrowed items linked to their topic ‘Did Dragons Exist?’ eg. Dragon toys, castles, knights, queens, kings, princesses (dressing up, books, toys) would be greatly appreciated.

Reception - Waiting in the morning

Queueing with Reception children can be a little difficult so the door will be opened promptly at 8.45am.  We are trying to encourage more independence from the children, therefore, R2 children will be encouraged to come in on their own from the bottom of the ramp.  R1 can come in on their own from the mud kitchen.   If you need a very quick word with the teacher in the morning that is fine, however, if you have a pressing problem please make an appointment via the school office and the teacher will phone you during the day.  Communication is very important, however, this will avoid a long wait and enable all the children to get into the classroom on time.
Parent Consultations

Just to remind you that our next Parent consultation evenings will take place on Monday 8th February from 4.00pm until 7.00pm and on Tuesday 9th February from 4.00pm until 6.30pm.  

You will be able to sign up for your appointment from 8.00pm on Friday 29th January on the e.schools platform.  Please ensure that you have your parental log-in details to hand.  If you have a problem with your username or password, please e.mail the school office at admin@northgate.herts.sch.uk and new log-ins will be issued to you.  This is an important opportunity for the teacher to share information about your child’s progress.  

Nursery parents - Please see Mrs Sullivan to sign up for your appointment.
Year 5 Parents - School Journey Meeting
There will be a meeting for parents of Year 5 children on Wednesday 3rd February at 7.00pm in the Music Hall.
Supporting Writing

Mrs Newman, English teacher, will be running a 45 minute session for parents on how to help children at home with their writing at 7.00pm on Monday 1st February.  If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below.

Incidents near TBSHS and Birchwood High School this week
Further to the alert sent out to parents on e.schools yesterday, just to advise you that the children are reminded at school never to talk to strangers or to leave the school premises without their grown-up, unless parents have informed the school that their child is allowed to walk home on their own.
The Behaviour policy

Just a reminder that there are changes to our Behaviour Policy.  There is an opportunity for parents to be informed of those changes at a meeting at 2.30pm next Tuesday, 26th January.  You can find the new Behaviour Policy on our website at www.northgate.herts.sch.uk .

Home Learning Survey
To further improve communication between parents and the school, the Senior Leadership team and Parent Forum have devised a Home Learning parental survey which will enable us to collate feedback from across the school.  Please find your class web link below.  I appreciate you taking the time to complete this survey.  Thank you.
Foundation

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VMCC2JD
Year 1

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VS8SNLC
Year 2

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VXJTG7V
Year 3

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VXB8GMQ
Year 4

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VN7WSQZ
Year 5

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VNRH9YS
Year 6

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VNG8X7B
Uniform

Mrs Parrish, our non-logo’s uniform supplier, will be in school on Monday at 3.00pm.

Association News

School Disco - Friday 5th February 

Our next school disco is on Friday 5th February! The Foundation and KS1 disco is from 6-7pm and the KS2 disco from 7.15-8.45pm. Tickets will be available in the playground before and after school from Monday 1st to Thursday 4th, or you can pay on the door (£1 extra). Parent helpers are essential to enable this event to go ahead so please think about sparing a small amount of time. You will shortly receive further information and a short survey which you can fill in to let us know how you can help! 
Community News
Car key

A car key was handed into the office at the beginning of the week.  Please ask at the office if you have mislaid yours.

The Little Arts Workshop

For art and clay modelling after school at Unit 3 Millside Industrial Estate Southmill Road, BS.  CM23 3DP

Please call 07493 980 109 or go to the website at www.thelittleartsworkshop.com 

Chip Kendall and Jacob Lloyd in Concert 
At Bishop’s Stortford Baptist Church Centre, Twyford Road CM23 3LJ on Friday 5th February 7.00-10.00pm Tickets £3 suitable for ages 10-15 years.  For information and tickets call Heather Martin on 01279 836695 or e.mail youthintern@stortfordbaptist.org.  Tickets on sale also at Bishop’s Stortford Baptist Church.

Fab Science - Sparks and Circuits

At Farnham School, Bishop’s Stortford on Wednesday 17th February from 10.00am until 3.00pm.  For boys and girls from 5 -12 years.  Book online at www.fabscience.co.uk or call Emma on 07799 624777.  £32 per child but siblings booking together save £5 each.
________________________________________________________________________________________________________-

Supporting Children’s Writing

I can attend the session on supporting my child’s writing on Monday 1st February.

My child’s Name
________________________________

Class ______________

Signed 

________________________________

Date ______________




